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To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica proposed solar farm
Date: 25 January 2024 22:03:07
[You don't often get email from

]
Dear Sirs

From reading the replies from Sunnica and Natural England to your questions in December I feel that there is
little evidence which should change my opinion that this scheme should not be granted approval.

The fact that Natural England are no nearer being able to prove or disprove the evidence that stone curlews are
on the spa should be enough to allow consent for this solar farm, they have 5 years to gather and present

information but seem to be no nearer publishing their report.

With regards to sunnica answer regarding anti glare panels the do not state that they have shortlisted suppliers
or that these panels do have anti glare coatings.

With regard to landscaping, we the residents have had little to no say in how this should be achieved and we are
told that the Sunnica expert finds the current proposals the best option.

Again as [ have stated in previous emails we have little to no input into this scheme.

While I understand the need for Green power I think it far more important to protect our farm land and use it to
feed people, we cannot live on electricity.

To this end I hope that you will see sense and not give your consent for this project.
Kind regards
Martin Attree

Sent from my iPad





